
NEWSLETTER – September 2014 
SUBSCRIPTIONS 

You will have received your invoice for your 2014-15 subscription. In view of 
recent income deficits it was not considered prudent to offer a discount for 
prompt payment. Instead, all members are requested to help the club by 
paying subscriptions as early as possible, and not later than 15 October. This 
will assist our cash flow and reduce the workload in chasing outstanding 
subscriptions. 

GRANT APPLICATIONS 

Grants for specific needs e.g. Grounds Manager’s wages, mowers, court 
lighting are critical to our annual budget, and to maintaining and improving 
the club’s facilities. Anyone who may be able to assist with grant applications 
should contact Alex Sutherland, President, for further information. 

CANTERBURY TENNIS 

Canterbury Tennis is still investigating options for its future court locations, 
following earthquake damage to Wilding Park. Options include the possibility 
of hard courts at Hagley Park Tennis Club. We will keep you informed if any 
proposals eventuate which are thought to be in the club’s best interests. 

OPENING DAY 

Don’t forget Opening Day is SATURDAY 13 SEPTEMBER with play from 1pm; 
Official Opening by the Chairman of Tennis Canterbury, Peter Maciascek, at 
3pm; followed by afternoon tea. 

SHOE TAGS 

The red shoe tags issued last year will continue to be your membership 
identification for this year, so please keep wearing them. 

GREEN FEES 

If you see players using the courts who you don’t recognise as members, 
please help the club by enquiring, and asking them to deposit green fees of 
$10 per player in the box. 

Bruce Dunstan 

Secretary 


